
 

  

Competitor Bulletin # 2022-08  
 
Date:  09/09/2022 
SUBJECT: 2022 Schedule Update: Cedar Lake Short Track and Volusia Half Mile Season Finale          
 
Progressive American Flat Track Community, 
 
The 2022 Progressive AFT season has experienced several weather challenges resulting in the unfortunate cancellation of 
two events and select class main events. In an effort to complete as many of the originally scheduled rounds as possible, 
adjustments have been made to the remaining race weekends providing minimal impact on teams. 
 
The inaugural Drag Specialties Cedar Lake Short Track will feature a unique twist on the doubleheader format, fitting two 
full points and purse-paying Mission SuperTwins presented by S&S Cycle Main Events into a single evening on Saturday, 
September 24 at Cedar Lake Speedway in New Richmond, Wisconsin. Friday’s test day will run as planned. A revised 
Saturday schedule with the updated format will be released soon. 
  
The Mission Volusia Half-Mile Finale presented by Daytona Dodge at Volusia Speedway Park in Barberville, Florida, 
will run as a traditional doubleheader weekend, adding an additional round on Friday, October 14, to the previously 
scheduled round on Saturday, October 15. A competition schedule for Friday, October 14 will be released soon. 
 
The weekend will also represent the final two-thirds of the Progressive Triple Crown, which will pay the Mission 
SuperTwins rider who collects the most combined points across the Progressive Laconia Short Track and Mission 
Volusia Half-Mile Doubleheader Finale a $25,000 prize.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


